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Daresbury Laboratory is holding its 2014 Annual School Science Prize
This competition is open to all year 9 students.
Entries should be sent to dltalkingscience@stfc.ac.uk and must include pupils name, school and teacher.

A selected group of finalists will be invited to an evening event at the Laboratory on Thursday 10 July
2014. Selected finalists will be required to speak for 2 minutes and answer questions on the same topic.

The closing date for entries is 5pm Monday |6 June

You can find further information at:  www.stfc.ac.uk/2682.aspx ~ www.merseystem.co.uk/schools
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